
Newsletter Friday 24th January 2025

We are delighted to welcome Ciao Ciao nursery to Christ Church Primary 
SW9.  Ciao Ciao is a new private nursery that will be operating at our 
school.  If you are interested in booking a place at their open day or would 
like further information please call the number above. 



Facebook & Instagram 
www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9 
www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9

ALL TERM AND HOLIDAY DATES CAN BE 
FOUND HERE ON OUR WEBSITE

This week’s ATTENDANCE 
Elm Class (YR) = 95%  

Cedar Class (Y1) = 95% 
Oak Class (Y2) = 96% 

Maple Class (Y3) = 93% 
Acacia Class (Y4) = 90% 

Mulberry Class (Y5) = 93% 
Willow Class (Y6) = 91% 

Attendees at Always Club this week 
are: 

Max and Ely (YR), Sydney (Y1), 
Osayi (Y2), Baxter (Y3), Obehi (Y4), 
Elena (Y5), Jaylah (Y6) 

These children have been chosen for 
coming in each morning with a 
smile,  for always being kind, for 
always trying their best and listening 
to teacher instructions. 

INTERNET MATTERS IS A GREAT 
WEBSITE FOR MORE 

INFORMATION ON KEEPING 
YOUR CHILDREN SAFE ONLINE

https://christchurchschool.cc/term-dates/
https://christchurchschool.cc/term-dates/
http://www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9
http://www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9
https://www.internetmatters.org/
https://www.internetmatters.org/
https://www.internetmatters.org/
https://www.internetmatters.org/


Contact us: 
0207 735 1343 or admin@christchurchschool.cc 

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.christchurchschool.cc 

You are all invited to join us for our International Celebration.  Families are invited 
to bring a dish to share after school.  Last year we had a fantastic event with 
singing and dancing and so we’ve decided to do it all over again!  If your child, or 
even you, would like to sing an international song or perform a dance at the 
celebration event, then we would love to see it!  


Children or parents should let Miss Mitchell know  
if they are interested in performing.

mailto:admin@christchurchschool.cc
http://www.christchurchschool.cc
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